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To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Shoalhaven council rate increase

I object to the SSC application for the increase in rates over the next few years.
Being on the aged pension it is beyond my budget to absorb the proposed increase.

I urge you to reject the application.

John Glennan, Ratepayer, Lake Tabourie.





